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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1800 directs the State Department of Health to monitor the compliance of health care 

facilities and health care providers with the Transparency in Health Care Prices Act. The 

measure provides that if the Department finds a violation, the Department may impose an 

administrative fine after providing notice and the violating entity fails to correct the action. The 

measure directs the Commissioner to set penalties in amounts sufficient to ensure compliance by 

health care facilities and health care providers. 
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